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February 3,2010 

Dr. C.D. Mote, Jr. 
President 
University ofMaryland College Park 
Main Administration Building 
College Park, MD 20742-5025 

Dear Dr. Mote: 

The Maryland Higher Education Commission (MHEC) has reviewed the letter from the 
University ofMaryland College Park requesting to discontinue the Master ofArts (M.A.) in 
Comparative Literature degree program. I am pleased to infonn you this request has been 
administratively approved on the recommendation ofthe Assistant Secretary for Planning and 
Academic Affairs, George W. Reid. 

The following degree program will be removed from the MHEC Inventory of Approved 
Programs: 

Current Program Title Degree Level HEGIS .CIP
 
Comparative Literature M.A. 1503-00 16.0104
 

Thank you for keeping the Commission apprised of changes in your program offerings. I 
wish you continued success. 

Sincerely, 

~~::>:E.LYOns,Q 
Secretary ofHigher Education 
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cc: Theresa Hollander, Associate Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs, USM 
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